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Minutes 

Selectmen’s Meeting 
June 21, 2016 

 

Opening:  

Meeting opened at 6:30 p.m. People present were: 

Selectmen: Emily Newell., Penny Picard Sampson, and Tony Avila. 

Employee: Samantha Mank 

 

Public Feedback:  

None  

Minutes: The minutes from the previous meeting were reviewed and accepted. 
 

Treasurer: Account balances were reviewed and accepted.  

 

New Business: 

 Penny met with Bard Paving. The Town is awaiting estimates for some sidewalk work 

from the Food Hub to UHOP and from Albion side of the Inland Clinic to the corner of 

School St. Bard said that this a larger project. Most cities run about 600 feet a year. The 

turnaround is ASAP. 

 Chris Huck from KVCOG is looking over the proposed Comp Plan and the Land Use 
Ordinance. At this point he is analyzing the difference between the 2 plans. 

 Penny said that she was reading up in the Municipal Officials Manual and discovered that 
our School Board Representative is supposed to get compensated per meeting attended. 

Penny will look in to this to see if our rep is being paid. 

 After many years Paula Maxim has retired from giving swimming lessons at Kanokolus. 

Katie Ann Curtis will begin June 27
th

 as the new swimming lessons instructor. 

 Penny will call Brian to check on getting the docks in immediately. 

 Penny said that Brian Gaudette is being paid $1,500 for the upkeep and landscaping of 
the Town Office for the rest of the year. So far he has donated $1,588.00 of plants and 

labor. 

 Lucas Striping has been called about painting the crosswalks. Penny wanted to know if 
the crosswalk by UHOP can be moved to where the pedestrian traffic actually is. 

Samantha will check to see if that is possible. 

 Tony and Emily also want to see about striping the road once the road work has been 

completed. 
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Old Business:  

Road bids are due by Thursday June 23, 2016 at 9:00am. At which time the bids will be opened 

and read. This will be a public meeting. The Selectmen will hold a work session on Tuesday, 

June 28
th

 and 9:00am to select the company and award the bid for the 2016 Roads Project. This 

is also a meeting that is open to the public. 

 

Other Business: 

None 

 

Meeting Adjourned: 7:15 

 


